
 
 

City of Petersburg 
Minutes of the Regular City Council Meeting 

November 4, 2013 7:00 p.m. 
Petersburg Municipal Building 

24 E. Center Street 
Petersburg, MI 49270 

 
A Regular Meeting of the Council for the City of Petersburg was held on the above date. 

The Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor James W. Holeman 
Councilpersons present were ;Terri Bauer Charles Bruckner, Fred Degner,  Richard Haller, Lawrence 
Schadewald ,and Joanne Tollison. 
Absent: 0 
 

Minutes of the last meeting were presented to Council in printed form as recorded. 
    Moved by Haller that the minutes of the previous meeting, 10/17/2013 be approved.  

          Supported by Tollison. Aye (7) Nay (0)  Motion carried. 
 
Mayor shared info. related to the company that we worked with on the water tower project. 
Next regular meeting to be held Tuesday, Nov. 19th @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
Moved by Bruckner to not exceed $6555.00 for the office computers and also check on service for 

computer warranty. The Treasurer will contact Chrome enterprises. Supported by Bauer. Aye 
(6) Nay (0) Abstain Mayor. Motion carried 

 
Haller reported on the Summerfield Rec. program. 
 
The Mayor congratulated Fred Degner on his work as a retired City employee and Councilman. He 

was commended on being an asset and on doing a great job. 
 Councilman Degner did not run for re-election. 
 
The City to host the annual Christmas party with the Township. It will be held Dec. 16th. 
 
Moved by Degner that Council adjourn 7:26p.m. Supported by Tollison Aye (7) Nay (0)Motion Carried. 
 
Guests: Brianna Breitner and Jacob Ogle 
Employees:Trudy Goodin, Lori Goss 
 
Minutes submitted by:_______________________________Lori L. Goss,  Clerk 
 
Minutes approved by:_______________________________  Mayor, James W. Holeman 


